
 
 

 

23
rd

 March 2011 

Dear Parents & Students 

 

 

RE: RAIDERS COMMUNICATION LINKS 

 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to keep all our trainees and parents updated on our 

forms of communications. Other than the usual announcement made to the class during 

each lesson, we will upload all related information in our Raiders Web link as well. 

Please find the link below for your perusal:- 

 

1. http://raiders-taekwondo.tripod.com 

2. http://raiders-tkd.blogspot.com 

 

 

Our tripod web link is mainly for the photo albums (various Raiders’ Events), poomsae 

links and other archives information. It also consists of our club’s achievements and 

background etc.  

 

 

Blogspot link is solely for daily announcement where we will keep all our trainees and 

parents informed of any upcoming events such as local and oversea tournaments, grading, 

payments, courses, cancellation of classes etc. This is so that trainees and parents can log 

in to the link to find out any info that they may need if they happen to miss the particular 

lesson and miss out the daily announcement made.  

 

 

Kindly set our link as your favourite and start logging on to them for daily updates! 

 

 

Alternatively, you may contact me at 93870906 for any doubts or clarifications. 

 

 

Cheers!!! 

Koh Poh Ling 

Chief Instructor 

Raiders TKD Group 

Hp:93870906 


